
Placer County residents asked
to  give  input  about  next
leader
Placer  County  Board  of  Supervisors  wants  to  know  what
qualities the public wants the next county executive officer
to have.

An online survey is available until March 16. Or people may
print the survey and mail it Ralph Andersen & Associates, 5800
Stanford Ranch Road, Ste. 410, Rocklin, CA 95765.
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